
 
 

NEW CLINIC 
IN FLORENCE!  

The Fremont County Department of Public Health & 
Environment will be providing an immunization clinic 

in Florence on the 4th Friday of each month by 
appointment only!  

 

Starting on Friday April 26, 2019 
At 600 W. 3rd Street, Suite C 

Florence, CO 
 

Call FCPHDE at 719-276-7450 to schedule your 
appointment. 

All appointments must be scheduled, no walk-ins at this 
time. We are excited to be serving the Florence area! 
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